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August 1, 2022 

 

 

Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 

c/o Mr. Joe Dean 

2800 Post Oak Boulevard 

P.O. Box 1396 

Houston, TX 77251 

 

Re: Extension Request 

Regional Energy Access Expansion Project 

DEP Application No. ESG830021002-00 

APS No.1036787; AUTH ID No. 1350583  

Buck Township, Bear Creek Township, Plains Township, Jenkins Township, Kingston 

Township, Dallas Township, Wyoming Borough, West Wyoming Borough, Laflin 

Borough, Luzerne County 

Ross Township, Chestnuthill Township, Tunkhannock Township, Monroe County 

Lower Mount Bethel Township, Northampton County 

Lower Makefield Township, Bucks County 

East Whiteland Township, Chester County 
 

 

Dear Mr. Dean: 

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has received your written request on July 

27, 2022 for an extension to provide the necessary information to make your application 

technically adequate.   

The DEP had reviewed your written request and hereby grants an extension of the timeline to 

submit the necessary information.  All information necessary to make your application complete 

and technically adequate must be submitted by September 30, 2022 or DEP may consider the 

application withdrawn. 

The following list specifies the items that must be included in the resubmittal of your application 

and/or the submission of additional information. The Pennsylvania Erosion and Sediment 

Pollution Control Program Manual and the Pennsylvania Stormwater Best Management Practices 

Manual include information that will aid you in responding to some of the items listed below.  

The items are based on applicable laws and regulations, and the guidance sets forth the DEP’s 

preferred means of satisfying the applicable regulatory requirements.  
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Please see the Technical Deficiency letter dated June 2, 2022 for the items missing from the 

submission. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the identified deficiencies, please contact Michael 

Luciani at 570-826-2597 or mluciani@pa.gov and refer to Application No. ESG830021002-00. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca M. Albert, P.G. 

Environmental Group Manager 

Regional Permit Coordination Office 

 

cc: Kevin C. Clark, P.E., BAI Group, LLC (by email) 

 Luzerne Conservation District (by email) 

 Monroe County Conservation District (by email) 

 Northampton County Conservation District (by email) 

 Bucks County Conservation District (by email) 

 Chester County Conservation District (by email) 

 York County Conservation District (by email) 

Buck Township (by email) 

Bear Creek Township (by email) 

Plains Township (by email) 

Jenkins Township (by email) 

Laflin Borough (by email) 

Wyoming Borough (by email) 

West Wyoming Borough (by email) 

Kingston Township (by email) 

Dallas Township (by email)   

Ross Township (by email) 

Chestnuthill Township (by email) 

Tunkhannock Township (by email) 

Lower Mount Bethel Township (by email) 

Lower Makefield Township (by email) 

East Whiteland Township (by email) 

Northeast Regional Waterways and Wetlands PM (by email) 

Southeast Regional Waterways and Wetlands PM (by email) 

 Southcentral Regional Waterways and Wetlands PM (by email) 

 

 

 

 

 


